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I helped develope this 20 years ago. I don't understand why it's coming again when 

it's been in use a long time in Wasco county.  

Many producers have on farm stores or venues like weddings on the property. It 

should continue  

Fresh produce is healthy. It's a food source that should expand. Selling directly to a 

consumer.  

The bill is to vague to understand housing details. I'm not in favor of corporate 

ownership of land to do this..they housing must be the farmer and producer. 

Thank you 

 


